
        

 

 

 

 

 

      June 9, 2012 
 
Professor Junji KOIZUMI 
President Elect, Japanese Society of Cultural Anthropology 
Secretary General, IUAES 
Osaka University 
Japan 
 
Sub: Participation of the members of the Japanese Society of Cultural 
Anthropology at the 2012 IUAES Inter-congress 
 
Dear Professor KOIZUMI, 
 
Greetings from India! 

This has a reference to my letter to Professor Yoshio WANTANABE, President of 
JASCA dated 22nd November 2011. You will be happy to know that IUAES 2012 
Inter-congress will be held in KIIT University, Bhubaneswar, India during 
November 26-30, 2012. The theme of the Inter-congress is “Children and Youth 
in a Changing World”. We are expecting large number of eminent childhood 
experts/anthropologists from different parts of the world in the conference. 
The website of the conference is now operational at 
<http://www.kiit.ac.in/iuaes>. Noteworthy are the modestly priced and 
attractive on-campus accommodations. 

I take this opportunity to invite you to organise a panel and participate in the 
Inter-congress. We will be very pleased if you also motivate the members of 
Japanese Society of Cultural Anthropology to participate in the 2012 IUAES 
Inter-congress. Though deadline for submission of the abstract of paper is 
already over, as a special case we will extend it up to 15th July for the 
participants of Japanese Society of Cultural Anthropology. 
   
We will be in touch with all prospective presenters via email with updates. 
Kindly pass on information about the Inter-congress and the new deadline for 
submission of abstract to all the members of the Japanese Society of Cultural 
Anthropology. 

Please share your ideas with us. Let us stay in touch. 
With best wishes and regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 
(Professor Deepak Kumar Behera) 
Convenor, 2012 IUAES Inter-congress 
Dept. of Anthropology 
Sambalpur University 
Sambalpur-768019, Odisha 
India 

 
 


